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On Monday, the California Department of Food and Agriculture’s Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee approved two Southland sponsored regulatory reforms that will improve the integrity of certified farmers’ markets.  The first of these two regulatory changes, 1392.9(c), would prohibit a market manager from allowing someone to sell a certifiable agricultural product in the non-ag section of the market, instead of being in the certified section of the market. This will put an end to the practice of some local market operators who allow flower, olive and other resellers to unfairly operate in the non-ag section of the markets.  The new regulation would also require that anyone selling a processed ag product in the non-ag section would have to be the producer of that product. (
The second Southland sponsored reform, 1392.9(d), would additionally prohibit a market manager from allowing the resell any certified or non-certifiable agricultural product in the non-certified section of the market.  1392.9(c) and (d) are important because they set the first legal requirements for products sold in the non-ag section of markets. They also put an end to the unfair advantage that peddlers currently have over certified producers whenever a market manager allows them to sell products in the non-ag section of a market. (
CDFA is currently offering a free computer tool to assist farmers in managing California regulatory requirements.  The tool, called AgComplyIT, provides growers with a  list of questions.  Depending on the answers to these questions, growers will be directed to websites that provide the regulatory requirements to meet their individual circumstances. To receive a free CD with this program, call your local agricultural commissioner and ask for it or download AgComplyIT directly from http://www.cdfa.ca.gov/exec/aep/aes/AgReg/index.htm.  (
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